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Racing

Aviva Schools Track and Field Championships

Well done to Dearbhla Magee and Patrick Sheridan who both came 3rd in their 1500m races at the District Schools Track and Field Championships.  Both qualified for the Ulster Championships along with Eoghan Totten who qualified in the 5,000m race.

Other  juniors competing were Megan Rodgers who finished 6th in the final of the girls Shot Putt. Megan also competed as part of the Shimna College 4×100m relay team who made it to the final but unfortunately did not qualify for the Ulster Championships. Similarly, Jack Quinn competed for the boys 4×100m relay, made it to the final and just missed out on qualification with a 4th place.

Dearbhla and Eoghan competed at the Ulster finals on Friday 20th May.  Dearbhla finished in 10th place in the 1500m race. 

Eoghan followed up on his victory in the Down Schools’ 5000m race with a bronze medal in the Ulster Championship. Eoghan ran a season’s best 15.31, knocking 12 seconds off  his previous best set at Bangor, but was just out-kicked in the final straight. Eoghan will represent Ulster in the All-Ireland Schools Championships on 4th June in Tullamore.
Newry AC Junior Races

We had a very disappointing turnout at the Newry AC junior races on Sunday 8th May. Well done to Lida Ballochi, Rebecca McCann, Cleona McCartan and Caolan Hawkins who all ran really well. Would be great if more juniors could make the short trip to Newry next year for these races.

Club Quadrathlon
The Club Quadrathlon took place over two Monday nights, 9th and 16th May. 68 athletes completed in Long Jump, Throws, Sprints and Middle Distance Running. Results will be announced on Monday 30th May at training.  Full results will then be posted on the website. Aidan Hawkins took photos which can be viewed on Aidans Flickr Site.
Super 5 Track and Field meets organised by Lagan Valley AC

The third of the Super 5 Meets took place on Thursday 26th May. Three Newcastle AC athletes braved the cold, windy weather and made the journey to the Mary Peters Track. Aidan and Kate McCauley competed for the first time in sprint hurdles and javelin. Both enjoyed the events.  Aidan finished 5th in the 400m race.  Ciara Gibson also completed in the sprint hurdles for the first time and in Shot Putt in which she throw 7m 39.  Well done to you all. Full results will be on website as soon as they are available.
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Race Dates for June:

Thursday 9th June 2011

First Junior Hill and Dale Race

The club organise an annual Senior Hill and Dale Series which consists of 11 races between April and June. This year we are introducing an open junior race.  The race will take place at the Monument Race in Tollymore Forest Park.  There will be races for P5, P6, P7 and races for Year 8 - Year 12.  Distances will be appropriate to age group.  There will be category prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd boys and girls. Registration will start at 6:00pm and close at 6:35pm.  Races will start at 6:45pm SHARP. Senior race starts at 7:30pm.

There will be other clubs at this race.  It is very important that you all come out and race and represent your club. There are great race routes planned and you will be able to enjoy the atmosphere of a fantastic senior race. Children must not be left alone at the races. No spikes to be worn, trainers only.
Parent Volunteers are needed to help out at the event.  Can you please forward your name if you are willing to help.
Please download the Entry Form, fill it in and bring it with you on race night.  This will save a lot of time at registration. Entry fee is £2.
Wednesday 15th June

3K Fun Run as part of Lisburn Half Marathon and 10k Race

Closing date for entries: 4:30pm Friday 3rd June. More details here.
Saturday 18th and Sunday 19th June
NI & Ulster Age Group Track & Field Championships
The championships will take place at the Antrim Forum. There will be no entries on the day.
Closing date for entries: Friday 3rd June 2011 @ 5.00pm.
More information and timetable of events are available at the Athletics NI website

Thursday 23rd June
Super 5 Track and Field Meet 4
Programme of events and timetable for each meet will be posted in the Junior Events section of website once they are available from Lagan Valley AC. Cost is £3/night. 

Newcastle AC coaches will be at the events to help with registration and warm up. It is the responsibility of parents to provide transport to and from the Mary Peters Track. Children must not be left unattended at the track. 

Events start at 7:00 pm so athletes will need to arrive earlier to get registered and warmed up. Club vests will be available to borrow. Track spikes are not necessary. This is a well organised series of events and we hope as many of you as possible will make it up to the Mary Peters’ Track to represent your club. If you have a Newcastle hoodie please wear it. Football/Rugby shirts are not suitable.
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Training   

Unfortunately training had to be cancelled on Monday 23rd May due to weather conditions. Training resumes on bank holiday Monday 30th May.

Training is now outdoors.  It is extremely important that all athletes wear appropriate training gear. Evenings can be cold so please bring warm clothes and a rain jacket.  Any athlete who is not dressed properly will not be allowed to train and their parents will be called to come and pick them up. 

Kit

Training kit




Racing Kit


Base Layer




Base Layer

Top – preferably not cotton


Top – preferably not cotton

Shorts – no jean shorts please


Shorts – no jean shorts please

Track Suit bottoms



Track Suit bottoms

Warm sweater/hoodie                                           Warm sweater/hoodie

Comfortable socks



Comfortable socks

Sturdy pair of trainers



Sturdy pair of trainers

Hat






Spikes or football boots(xc) can be worn 

Gloves





Hat, Gloves & Light Rain Jacket

Light Rain Jacket   



Bottle of water & healthy snack

Bottle of water




Towel and full change of clothes

No jewellery should be worn and all long hair should be tied back. Kit is extremely important and any child who is not dressed appropriately will not be allowed to train or race.

Spectators - Don’t forget warm clothes for yourselves at races. 

Kit
Club T-shirts are now available to order. The club is subsidizing the t-shirts by 50% so the cost to you is only £5.  Last orders for the t-shirts will be taken on Monday 30th May. All orders must be paid for on Monday night.

 
Membership and Contact Details

Junior membership is now overdue. Cost remains the same as 2010: £10/athlete/year.

Can those who still need to pay please do so after training on Monday night.  If you do not wish to renew your membership please let us know as we have a waiting list for training. Also, if you wish to renew your membership so that you are insured to race for the club but cannot attend training please let us know.

Please remember to pass on any updated contact information such as address, email, phone, medical conditions etc. Also pass on any information you would like included on website and in newsletters. 

** Remember to bring in your Tesco vouchers **
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